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This month, the focus is on the critical phase of end-to-end (“E2E”) testing, and its
role in ensuring a smooth and successful launch.

What is End-to-End Testing?  End-to-End Testing allows us to evaluate the full
functionality of the Workday system from start to finish, including to:

Ensure the system works properly in real-world conditions.
Catch and fix any issues that could disrupt business processes.
Provide you with confidence that the self-service tools you rely on daily will work
as intended.

E2E testing will take place between September - December.  Once this phase is
complete, we will transition to the final preparations (including training) for our
Workday go-live.

Coming up:  Information on User Readiness Testing and payroll transitions.
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